
 
 

News Letter September 2018 

Warm greetings to all our members, well wishers and friends from the editorial team at AAAWI.  We present 

the September 2018 issue.  The news from AAAWI is as follows: 

1) AAAWI successfully held its 25
th

 AGM on 8
th

 September 2018 with its honourable members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

2) The President Mr. Anjani Agrawal, Secretary Mr. Pravin Purav and EC member Mr. C. S. Ragahavan visited 

the FAAAI AGM held in Goa on 4
th

 September and presented the activity report of AAAWI to the members 

of Federation. The members met Mr. Hisashi Kanda the new general manager for AOTS Delhi office 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

3) The President and Secretary also visited Bangladesh who were invited to celebrate the Golden Jubilee of 

Bangladesh AOTS Alumni Society (BAAS) on 14
th

 September 2018.  It was a 2 day event visited by 

dignitaries from AOTS Societies of SAFAAS region, with special guest being the President of AOTS Japan 

Mr. Shinya Kuwayama. Our President and Secretary had special discussion with Mr. Kuwayama san on the 

various activities AAAWI and AAAWI has invited him for the forth coming Silver Jubilee Celebrations. 

 

 

AAAWI members with President Kuwayama san 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

4) A special committee has been formed to celebrate 25 years of formal existence of AAAWI Silver Jubilee 

committee headed by Mr. Y. K. Shah and Mr. J. D. Jadhao is putting the best foot forward to make a one 

day conference on 16
th

 February 2019 with title Focus Japan- Ease of doing Business with Japan. All 

members requested to block this date and await further announcement.  

5) Preparatory visit by Mr. Purav from AAAWI and Mr. Miyasaka from Yokohama City office, to organise a 

visit of 10 Japanese Teachers from Yokohama City.  These teachers will be visiting Father Agnel School in 

New Mumbai and Parle Tilak Vidayalaya in Vile Parle on the 9
th

, 10
th

 and 11
th

 October 2018.  

 

 


